
Sheila Peterson

From: Richard Dennis <yukonred48t@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 3:59 PM

Sheila Peterson
Subject: Testimony for SB79

I support the efforts of Senator Dunleavy in SB-79.

As retired educator, I am observing a shortage of applicants for Alaskan education at the K-12 level. At this
point, I am not noting a downside for the State or school districts in this legislation. Certainly the upside would
be that SB79 would save the school districts some funds and give them additional very well qualified
applicants.

Thanks you Senator for introducing this legislation.

Richard Dennis
Red Eagle Lodge. Chistochina, Alaska

Red Eagle Lodge, Chistochina, Alaska
Authentic theme homestead cabins feature rustic luxury with queen beds with
down bedding, wood burning stoves, and hand-crafted quilts.
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